
 

 The Boscawen Planning Board invites you to attend a 
public listening session regarding the proposed Plains 
Village District Zoning Ordinance.  The proposed 
revisions are the result of citizen comments at the 
Winthrop Carter Open House from November 14, 
2016 and are derived from a compilation of the citizen 
comments received regarding the North Main/King St 
Corridor. 

This is your chance to voice your comments and 
have your questions answered.  This meeting will 
be held Tuesday, December 12, 2017 at 7:00pm in 
the 4th floor meeting room at the Boscawen Town 
Offices, 116 North Main Street, Boscawen NH.
 .

 Any questions of thoughts, please email 
masterplan@townofboscawen.org or call 603.753.9188 x309.

 WE WANT YOU!




